MCCSD 

Physical Education Department
Dear Parent or Guardian,

Dawnwood Middle School and Selden Middle School physical education departments would like to inform you that all 6-8 grade students will be taking a written final examination in their physical class on either June 10th or 11th.
This is a district middle school physical education final and will be worth 20% of the student’s final average grade.  Study guides are posted on the district website under the department button. In order to access these study guides click physical education/health in the menu.  The study guides will appear on the left side of the screen.

Students who are unable to access the study guides from home, should inform their physical education teacher.  The physical education teacher will provide the student an opportunity to go to the school library and use the library computers to obtain the study guides. Study guides will also be available in printed form from your student’s physical education teacher or in the athletic department upon request. 
